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Question Number:   W256-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall provided in writing: 
 
Has the Department/OEA conducted any research/surveys seeking views from 
employees and employers about workplace agreements?  Please table this research. 
 
Answer: 
 
The OEA has conducted or commissioned the following research concerning 
employer and employee views of Australian workplace agreements: 
 
• A Report on Communication Strategy, Sweeney Research, 1998 
• A Quantitative Evaluation of OEA Recent Advertising, Sweeney Research, 1999 
• AWA Case Studies, 1999 
• Employer Survey (Gollan), 2000 
• Employee Attitude Survey, 2001 
• Client Services Survey, 2003-2004 & 2004-2005 (relevant excerpts only) 
 
 
Reports/excerpts are attached. 




